
 

 

 

Circular No (21) for 2018 

Invitation to attend HR Club Forum on “The Future of 

Jobs” 

 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors. 

The Human Resource Club, in cooperation with the Human Resources 

Authority of Abu Dhabi Government, have the pleasure of inviting you to 

attend the forum entitled: 

 

“The Future of Jobs” 

 

The event will be held on Thursday, October 11, 2018, at Fairmont Bab 

Al Bahr Hotel- Saqr Ballroom A, at 11.00 – 13.00, and will host:  

Dr. Dirk Schmautzer 

 

Partner in the Middle East 

Office of McKinsey & Company 

and the leader of the Firm’s 

Education Practice in Eastern 

Europe, the Middle East and 

Africa. He has supported 

ministries of Education and 

other public institutions as well 

as private education providers 

in major system-and 

institution-level transformation 

in multiple countries in the 

field of higher education, 

vocational education and 

 Mr. Stephen Hall 

 

An Associate Partner in 

McKinsey & Company’s Middle 

East Office based in Dubai0 He 

has extensive experience in 

the UAE and across the region 

and works with government 

and related entities 

undergoing transformations 

and driving significant reforms 

in their sectors. He has a 

particular expertise in 

education reform at a national 

and regional level, and from 

early childhood. Stephen holds 



 

 

training. Dirk holds a Ph.D. in 

Finance and Economics from 

the University of Muenster, 

Germany. 

a master’s in public policy 

degree from the Harvard 

Kennedy School. 

 

The forum will focus on the impact on new technologies (robotics, artificial 

intelligence, etc) on the UAE workforce and their skills, the implications of 

governments and the steps taken to seize opportunities and to address 

the challenges facing the future workforce. 

 

We will highly appreciate your participation with us in this event 

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Dr. Abdurrahman Al Awar, 

Director General, 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

 

NB: Instant translation available 

For registration and RSVP: 

www.fahr.gov.ae7portal/en/hr-club/attend-an-event.aspx 

 

Email: hrclub@fahr.gov.ae 

http://www.fahr.gov.ae7portal/en/hr-club/attend-an-event.aspx
mailto:hrclub@fahr.gov.ae

